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Headteacher: Mrs S McBride                                                   1st March 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to tell you that your child has been chosen to attend the ‘Able Writers’ Programme’ at 
Balby Central Primary School on Friday 19th May.  This is during the school time and your child should 
be back in time for the normal end of the school day. Miss Ward will transport children to the venue 
and booster seats will be provided if your child is under 135cm in height 
 
The day is to be spent working with the author, David Webb.  There will be the opportunity to buy a 
signed book on the day so it is an option to take £6.99 if you wish your child to buy one of David’s 
books. 
 
I hope that this day will give the children who attend the chance to take their writing to a new level 
and encourage them to develop their skills further. 
 
More information about this day is available at www.authorsabroad.com. 
 
Please could you sign and return the permission slip as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
 
Mr N Harris 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 
I give permission for _________________________________  to attend the Able Writers’ 
Programme at Balby Central Primary on the 19th May 2017 
 
 
I give permission for _________________________________  to be driven to the venue by Miss 
Ward. 
 
 

Signed _____________________________________ Dated _________________________ 

http://www.authorsabroad.com/

